
   
  

 

 

Sennett Creek Greenway Planning and Design Project 

Santa Monica Mountains Conservancy and North East Trees have begun a planning 

process for a greenway project to be located at the confluence of Sennett Creek and 

the Los Angeles River, in the City of Los Angeles.   

Sennett Creek is a tributary to the Los Angeles River and has a watershed 

approximately 704 acres in size which includes the north slope of Griffith Park, 

Forest Lawn and Mount Sinai Memorial Parks. The study area is approximately 16 

acres. The main project area lies between Forest Lawn Drive and the Los Angeles 

River. The site is utility corridor and is dominated by electrical towers and overhead 

power lines the natural habitat is severely degraded.  

The Sennett Creek Greenway was identified as an opportunity area in the 

Revitalization Plan developed by the Upper Los Angeles River and Tributaries 

(ULART) Working Group. The project is located within The Rim of the Valley Trail 

Corridor, which is a network of parks and trails surrounding the San Fernando Valley.  

Greenway projects can improve climate resiliency and protect the Los Angeles River 

Watershed. The Sennett Creek Greenway project has the potential to restore native 

habitat, improve water quality and provide recreational trail connections.  

For twenty-five years North East Trees and the Santa Monica Mountains 

Conservancy have worked together to develop greenways along the Los Angeles 

River with recreational trails, benches, artistic interpretive displays and California 

native plants.  The Sennett Creek Greenway project will transform a neglected site 

into a new green space with natural habitat for all living things to enjoy.  

Stakeholder input is being solicited. A stakeholder can be any person with an interest 

or concern including neighbors, elected representatives and park advocates.  

To request information and to provide input, email to SennettCreekInfo@gmail.com  
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